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PASADENA COURTHOUSE TO CLOSE FOR THE REMAINDER OF 
THURSDAY, JAN. 9, DUE TO EATON FIRE 

 
The Pasadena Courthouse, located at 300 East Walnut Street, Pasadena, will be closed for business for the 

remainder of Thursday, January 9, due to its proximity to the Eaton Fire and the adverse environmental 

conditions of the immediate area.  

Most matters scheduled for Thursday, January 9, at the Pasadena Courthouse will be continued with notice 

provided by the Court or counsel. 

Imperative criminal matters will be transferred to and heard on January 9 at the Clara Shortridge Foltz Criminal 

Justice Center, located at 210 West Temple Street, Los Angeles, with notice from counsel. 

Temporary restraining orders can be obtained at the nearby Alhambra Courthouse, located at 150 West 

Commonwealth, Alhambra.  

For information on additional courthouse closures, if any, visit the Court’s website, www.LACourt.org, and 

follow the Court on X (@LASuperiorCourt) and Threads (@LASuperiorCourt). 
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